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Welcome Guests! 

 
We are excited to have you worship with us today!  
If you are a first-time or returning guest, we would 
like to connect with you. Please take a minute to 
either scan the QR Code to the right with your phone 
camera or complete the “We’re Glad You’re Here” 
card found in the pew racks, and place the card in 
the offering plate when it comes around. 
 

Order of Service 

   
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS                           
 
CALL TO WORSHIP                                                                         
 
SONGS OF PRAISE Come Thou Every Fount of Blessing 
 I Speak Jesus 
 Seek Ye First 
  
PASTORAL PRAYER/LORD’S PRAYER                                                                                           
  
ANTHEM Pescador de Hombres ~ Lord You Have Come 
 
OFFERING INVITATION AND PRAYER                                     

 Children are dismissed for children’s church 
 
OFFERING MUSIC Everything and Nothing Less 
 
SCRIPTURE  Matthew 7:1-5 (Page 961)                            
 
MESSAGE                                                                          
   
 
CLOSING SONG Firm Foundation (He Won’t) 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
* Children’s Church  

Children ages 4 through 2nd grade are invited to children’s church.  
A snack is provided. Please see an usher with any allergy concerns. 
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Announcements  

 

This morning we welcome Dr. David Gushee.  
Dr. Gushee is a leading Baptist scholar in Christian Ethics, Professor of 
Christian Ethics at Mercer University, Chair of Christian Social Ethics at 
Vrije Universiteit in Amsterdam, NL, and Senior Research Fellow at 
International Baptist Theological Study Centre.  
 
Prayer Request Cards 
Prayer request cards are available in the pew racks and in the narthex.  
 

Save the Date for CE Sunday 
Sunday, June 1: We will wrap up our Sunday School year during 
worship, celebrate our graduates and Sunday School teachers, and 
finish with our annual picnic and balloon toss. Everyone is asked to 
bring a side dish to share for the picnic. Meats and desserts will be 
provided. 
 
NHCBC’s Rummage Sale will be back this summer on Saturday,  
June 21!  The Mission Board will be collecting gently used items to sell 
in early June (check your Communicator or News and Notes for details 
and collection times), and will need lots of help before and during the 
sale. From 8:30 a.m. - 1 p.m. that day, we will need volunteers to help 
with the actual sale. But we will also need volunteers to help set up and 
price in the days before (Wednesday evening through Friday night). If 
you are able to help, see any member of the Mission Board to sign 
up. Thanks in advance for your help!!  
 
Alaska Trip Sponsorship Drive Now Live!  
Would you like a chance to win a church famous Porterfield pie or a  
$30 gift certificate to Public Lands? Consider donating to our 
sponsorship drive! For every $10 donation your name will be entered in 
our raffle, winners will be announced June 1st. You may put your 
donation in the offering plate denoting youth fundraising or use the QR 
code on the Welcome Desk flyer in the Narthex or posted on our 
Facebook and Instagram pages to enter. Thank you! 
 
Prayer Partners Needed! 
We are looking for volunteers to pray for and write 4 cards of support 
and encouragement for our Alaska mission trip participants. Along with 
the cards for each day we would love to provide a small treat item and 
for you to pray for us each day we are away. If you are willing to write 
the cards but are unable to get items just let Christine O'Neil know and 
we will make arrangements. Please sign up by Monday, June 2 using 
the form on the table in the back of the sanctuary and thank you for 
supporting our trip in a unique way! 
 
 
 
 
 



Service Teams 
 Sunday, May 18th, 2025 
 
Worship and Music: 
 

Song Leaders: Emmanuel Berrido, Jonathan Jones 
 

Praise Band:  Jonathan Jones (guitar/voice) 
  Emmanuel Berrido (keyboard/voice) 
  Mark Mendicino (drums) 
    

Tech: 

 

Livestream: Sarah Hefferin 
 

Video Tech: Aurora Clark 
 
Hospitality: 
 

Childcare: Caitlin O’Neil 
 

Ushers: Carol Hilliard, Amy Mendicino 
 
 
Serving next week (May 25th): 
 

Meredith Wallace (childcare), Christine O’Neil (usher) 
1 more usher is needed; please let us know if you can help! 
 
 

Coming Up This Week 
      
Tuesday: 10:00 a.m. Bible Study 
   
Wednesday:   6:00 p.m. Prayer Group (virtual)  
   6:00 p.m. Church Council Meeting 
      
Thursday:   6:30 p.m. Choir Rehearsal  
            
Next Sunday:   9:00 a.m. Praise Band Rehearsal 
(May 25th)   9:30 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
   9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
 11:00 a.m. Worship 
   
   


